
 

 
March 18, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

Feeding Tampa Bay, part of the national Feeding America network and a registered 501(C)(3) non-profit, focuses on 

providing food to more than 1 million food-insecure neighbors in the 10-county area of West Central Florida. We 

change lives one meal at a time by leading our community in the fight against hunger as we are the driving force 

behind all food relief in Tampa Bay.  

 

We value collaborative partnerships – both internally and externally – which are the lifeblood of our success. Keiser 

University has played a vital role in feeding our neighbors in need by hosting multiple food drives, amounting to 134 

pounds of food collected. Without the efforts of partners like Keiser University, we wouldn’t have the ability to feed 

the 1 in 4 children and 1 in 6 adults currently facing food insecurity. 

We know that their efforts have helped hundreds of children, families, and senior citizens go to bed with full 

stomachs and improved health. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kate at Feeding Tampa Bay at kscaglione@feedingtampabay.org or 

calling (813)-710-5929.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kate Scaglione 

Kate Scaglione 

Volunteer Coordinator  
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